I am proud to once again team up with Sunnking, Time Warner Cable and Rush-Henrietta High School Natural Helpers for an electronics recycling event Saturday, October 17.  

Residents can drop-off and properly dispose of electronic devices free of charge between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. at Rush-Henrietta High School
1799 Lehigh Station Road
 Henrietta 14467  


It’s so important to our environment and future generations that we safely dispose of our old electronic devices, such as computers, TV’s and other small appliances.  Many of these items contain dangerous material that cannot be placed in landfills.

Sunnking will accept almost all devices that have a circuit board or a cord, including; computers and computer accessories, printers, ink and toner cartridges, monitors, televisions, microwave ovens, copiers and fax machines, telephones, radios, video and audio equipment and most small appliances.

Items that will not be collected include refrigerators, air conditioners, de-humidifiers, and CRT televisions and monitors with broken glass.  

A complete list of acceptable and non-acceptable items is available at: http://www.sunnking.com  

I look forward to seeing you on October 17.

